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Monday, 24 May 2021 

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians, 

We pray this letter reaches you in the best of Imaan and health. Ameen. 

Online lessons to continue 

InshaAllah online lessons will continue for this week as currently more than 30% of our students are self-isolating 

and another 4 staff members are also self-isolating.  

Depending on the situation, we hope to call the students on-site from next week (Monday 31st May) inshaAllah. We 

will send further information closer to the time.  

We appreciate that online lessons are not as effective as face to face learning, however with Bolton`s infection 

rates being the highest in England and with reports of people not self-isolating when they are supposed to be 

doing so, we feel that online learning is the best course of action in order to safeguard the health of our 

community.  

Please remember Darul Quran Masjid, Madrasah and the entire ummah in your pious duas. 

 

Shukran.  

Darul Quran Madrasah. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


